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Winners from last week’s Spelling Bees: 

3rd Grade: 1st – Olivia Footh, 2nd – Haley Lasovich, 3rd – Adam Hippe 

4th Grade: 1st – Anna Spott, 2nd – Kenyon Tess, 3rd – Hunter Burt 

5th Grade: 1st – Stella Wendland, 2nd – Jacob Chan, 3rd – Evan Ludden 

Congratulations to all winners! The 5th graders will advance to the St. 

Croix Spelling Bee, held on March 4.   
 

 
Teacher Called– This past Sunday evening, COL voters extended a Call to Mr. 

Travis Wendt, to teach upper grades next school year, to replace Mr. Herbison, 

who will be retiring in June. Mr. Wendt is currently the 8th grade teacher at 

Bethlehem Lutheran School in Menomonee Falls WI. Please keep Mr. Wendt in 

your prayers as he deliberates where the Lord would have him serve. 

 

Coming out today as an attachment with the Raider Review is the 

monthly church newsletter, the Word.  

 
Lego Club help needed on Monday. Lorri Jennings is unavailable, so we 

are looking for a Lego Club parent to run Lego Club on Monday. If not, we 

will need to cancel this month. Please contact April if you can help. 

 
School Hours Change for Next Year – Next year our school day hours will 

be 8:00 am – 3:10 pm. Last week Mr. Plath sent out an email via Praxi with 

this notice and other items. Please check your email for all the details. 

 

Parent/Teacher Conferences are coming up on Thursday, February 16. This 

is for all students, PreK–grade 8. PreK–5 will have scheduled appointments, 

and grades 6-8 will be open house style.  Appointments have been 

scheduled and appointment sheets will be sent home early next week. 

 

2016 Tax Statements will be prepared upon request. Contact April and 

your statement will be emailed to you within a couple of days.  

 

PTN News 
Meal for Teachers - Parent/teacher conferences will be held on Thursday, 

February 16th.   The PTN will once again be coordinating a meal for our 

teachers.   Watch the PTN bulletin board and next week’s Raider Review 

for a list of items needed for the meal.   We appreciate your help! 

  

Important Dates 
Feb. 3 Good Samaritan 

 

Feb. 6 Lego Club 

 

Feb. 6-10 Spirit Week 

 

Feb. 10 Matins & Muffins / Panera 

 

Feb. 16 Early Release 11:30 

 Parent/Teacher Conf. 

 12:15 – 8 pm 

 

Feb. 17 & 20 No School 

 

Feb. 22 Ski trip gr. 5-8 

 

Feb. 24 PreK/Kind. Musical 6:30 pm 

 

Feb. 25 Basketball Awards 5-8 pm 

 

Feb. 26 Gr. 1-8 sing 9:00 EGN 

 10:30 WSP 

 

 

 

  Hope Sure, Anchor Secure 
We have this hope as an anchor for 

the soul, firm and secure.  
Hebrews 6:19 

 

 

Good News 
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AD News Justin Ohm, AD 
This past Friday, the Raiders played their last home games of the season. King of 

Grace came to COL to compete in some exciting games that night. Here are the scores: 

Girls B (won) 18-9, Boys B (lost) 21-44, Girls A (won) 26-25, Boys A (lost) 30-32.   

  This Friday, COL will close out the regular season games with an away game 

against Good Shepherd. The game will be played at Heritage Lutheran Church and 

PreSchool in Apple Valley as Good Shepherd’s gym is not fit to host games. The address for 

Heritage Lutheran is: 13401 Johnny Cake Ridge Road, Apple Valley 55124. Game times are 

the usual with Girls B starting at 5:30.  

 THANK YOU to all the helpers we had during our home games this season! Whether you were behind the 

concession tables, keeping clock or doing book, you made our home games enjoyable and a great success. A 

special thanks to Adam Brigham for helping with concessions every night, all night, by making sure transitions 

between games ran smoothly and assisting with the clean up each night. Also, thank you to all the faculty 

members who served as our hall monitors each night. It was a fun home game season!      

 B Team Tournament Brackets: The season ending B Team - West Lutheran Basketball Tournament is this 

weekend (Feb. 4 & 5) at West LHS (3350 Harbor Ln N, Plymouth, MN 55447). The boys’ team will play first at 

8:00 am against Bloomington 1. The girls will play their first game against Mt. Olive at 3:45 pm. 

 A Team Tournament: Brackets for next weekend’s A Team League Tournament will be made available 

Saturday after all scores from this Friday night’s games are submitted and seeding is completed. Hard copies 

will be sent home Monday. The first games of the tournament are played on Friday (Feb. 10) at Kennedy 

Activity Center (150 E 98th St, Bloomington, MN 55420) in Bloomington. 

 Cheerleading: The cheerleaders will have an end of the season pizza party with Coach Lexi tomorrow 

(Thursday) at school from 3:30-4:00. They will have one final practice next Thursday (Feb. 9) at the usual time 

3:30 – 4:30, to practice and prepare for cheering at the Pep Rally. Please make sure your child brings or 

wears her cheerleading outfit to school next Friday.    

Spirit Week: School Spirit Week is next week (Feb. 6 – 10) concluding with a pep rally for our 

basketball teams on Friday, Feb. 10 from 2:35 – 3:10. The dress up days for Spirit Week are listed. Please see 

the attached PDF included with the Raider Review email for more details.   

   MONDAY: Class Color Day  TUESDAY: Pajama Day  WEDNESDAY: Patriotic Day 

 THURSDAY: Future Me Day  FRIDAY: School Spirit Day 

  

 

Saturday Morning Youth Basketball Skills: Yesterday an informational letter concerning the Saturday 

Morning Skills Camp was sent home with all students in grades 1-4. If your child wishes to participate this year, 

please fill out the half sheet that was attached to the letter and return it to your child’s teacher by this Friday 

(Feb. 3); remember to include the T-Shirt size (youth sizes). In order to ensure that your child receives a T-Shirt 

orders must be returned by this Friday (Feb. 3).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Record 

Girls B: 5-4 

Boys B: 2-8 

Girls A: 5-6 

Boys A: 7-5 

https://www.google.com/maps/preview#!data=!1m4!1m3!1d143308!2d-93.3642847!3d44.7582676!4m15!3m12!1m0!1m1!1s13401+Johnny+Cake+Ridge+Road+%09%09Apple+Valley%2C+MN+55124+!3m8!1m3!1d143308!2d-93.3642847!3d44.7582676!3m2!1i1098!2i607!4f13.1!7m1!3b1&fid=0
https://www.google.com/maps/preview#!data=!1m4!1m3!1d143308!2d-93.3642847!3d44.7582676!4m15!3m12!1m0!1m1!1s13401+Johnny+Cake+Ridge+Road+%09%09Apple+Valley%2C+MN+55124+!3m8!1m3!1d143308!2d-93.3642847!3d44.7582676!3m2!1i1098!2i607!4f13.1!7m1!3b1&fid=0
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MONDAY: Class Color Day 
 Cover yourself, head to toe, in your class color: 

PreK – Gray  3rd – Light Blue 7th - Maroon   

K – Brown   4th - Green  8th - Black 

1st – Purple  5th – Orange     

2nd – Dark Blue  6th – Yellow  

 

TUESDAY: Pajama Day  
 Get comfy and relax! Break out the slippers and hair curlers.  

Pajama Day is just what you need for a Tuesday. 

 

 

WEDNESDAY: Patriotic Day 
 Talk about summer in the middle of winter! Get out those  

4th of July outfits and let’s celebrate the Red, White and Blue.  

 

THURSDAY: Future Me Day 
 Where will you be in 30 years? What will be you be doing? 

What will you look like? Let your dreams and goals come out  

as you dress like the future version of you.   

 

FRIDAY: School Spirit Day 
 It’s time to show your school spirit! Dress in any COL  

apparel or put together an outfit of red, white and black.  

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL NOTE: Face paint and/or hair color is acceptable on Friday only.   

Please remember it must be applied at home (not in the school’s locker room or bathrooms).  

Any athlete/cheerleader planning on wearing a COL sports uniform may not wear face paint or hair color.   
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